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The area we live in is quiet forest neighborhood with few acres of land per house. The Kingvale rd. is the only access that 
is narrow and tiny. The new project to build about 150 houses on Shinn Ranch is not making residence of this 
neighborhood too happy. It will ruin the nature we have now and turn it in regular city neighborhood. My main concern is 
where will the road to this new neighborhood be? I'm ok with new neighborhood only if it will have separate road entrance 
from Mother Lode Dr. which will need to be expanded to have additional turning lanes. The access from Kingvale rd. 
shouldn't be used. 
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